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APP 17:  Qualification of gate judges 
 
 
Additionally, I would like to point out the following – from what I observed during the World 
Cup final in Warsaw, the track referess cannot be persons who have no knowledge in Inline 
Alpine.  A lot of technical faults and mistakes could be observed such as plates in wrong 
positions, and after a mistake or fall of the athlete the right sport  form where they have to 
continue the race was not shown correctly- either side or place. Such aspets do have an 
impact of the results and the quality of the race itself. The referees must be somone with 
knowledge and interest  in Inline Alpine – parents of the athletes or athletes if for some 
reason they cannot take part themselves. 


